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June 17, 2014

Welcome to the Oak Hill Parkway open house! Your input is appreciated and will help
refine long-term mobility improvements for US 290 and SH 71 West in Oak Hill.

At today’s meeting, you will have an opportunity to learn about the Oak Hill Parkway
environmental study and to:

e examine and comment on the remaining and revised mobility concepts
e discuss alternative concepts being developed based on public input
e review and provide input on the next round of evaluation criteria

Staff members are available from the Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority,
Texas Department of Transportation and other mobility partners to learn from you and
answer your questions about the Oak Hill Parkway study.

We welcome your comments, which may be provided verbally or in writing. To submit
verbal comments, please see the transcriber present at this meeting. A form is included
in this packet to submit written comments. You may leave your comments with us, mail
them to the address indicated on the form, or fax them to 512-832-7157.

You may also submit your comments at the
virtual open house, available June 18-27 on the
www.OakHillParkway.com project website.

All comments must be received by Friday, June 27, 2014 to be included in the official
record of this open house.

Thank you for your interest and participation in the Oak Hill Parkway project.



